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Dear friend, 

As many of you already know, this past week the House held elections to replace John 
Boehner as Speaker of the House after he resigned his position. We had hundreds of 
Arizonans call in to my office to voice their thoughts and opinions about who our next 
Speaker should be. I listened very carefully to what these callers had to say because 
ultimately, it was your actions and votes that gave Republicans historic majorities in the 
House and Senate. My focus for the new House leadership has always been on fixing our 
broken legislative process. The voice of the American people is silenced when power is 
consolidated at the top amongst a handful of members. Our next Speaker must return the 
House to regular order and allow for a transparent system that incorporates all members 
of Congress in important decisions. Based on his proven track record as Speaker of the 
House in Florida, I was confident that Congressman Dan Webster was the best person to 
fix the broken process and dysfunction that exist in Washington D.C. 

I have been clear since last January that I believe the best Speaker is one who is inclusive and 
transparent, while pursuing the legislative agenda the people of America sent us to do--reduce 
spending, reform our broken tax code, secure the border and get the federal government off our 
backs. For these reasons, I voted for Daniel Webster in January and did so again this past week.  
 
Ultimately, Paul Ryan of Wisconsin was elected by a majority of House Representatives. While I 
am disappointed by the final result, I am confident that I can be Paul Ryan's conscience and 
remind him of what his constituents sent him to DC to do: take bold action and enact conservative 
policies, limit the size and scope of the federal government and protect our individual liberties. 
While the task at hand may be difficult, we have proven that WE CAN WIN and I'm more 
emboldened than ever to fight the status quo in Congress.  
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 Obama Henchman Must Be Impeached for Role in IRS Scandal 

This past week, I joined 18 of my House colleagues to introduce articles of impeachment for 
IRS Commissioner John Koskinen. Under his direction, IRS officials have led a coordinated 
effort to hide the truth about this rogue agency’s targeting of innocent Americans based on their 
political beliefs. On Koskinen’s watch, the IRS intentionally destroyed nearly 24,000 emails from 
Lois Lerner and failed to comply with a Congressional subpoena. To make matters worse, 
Commissioner Koskinen made a series of false and misleading statements, under oath, to 
Congress at multiple committee hearings on this matter. Koskinen said in March 2014 that the 
IRS had turned over all Lerner’s emails and all requested information, yet, the Treasury 
Inspector General for Tax Administration uncovered more than 1,000 emails that the IRS tried 
to hide. As a result of this despicable conduct and his fraudulent statements under oath, 
Koskinen is guilty of high crimes and misdemeanors and must be impeached.   
 
Commissioner Koskinen’s crimes are a scar on our Republic and an affront to the first 
amendment protections of our Constitution. Make no mistake, unelected bureaucrats, such as 
Commissioner Koskinen, will continue to freely violate the rule of law until the House enforces 
its sovereign power of impeachment under Article I, Section 2, Clause 5. These bureaucratic 
henchmen haven’t suffered any negative consequences for their corruption. That must end 
now. Click HERE to learn more.  

 

 

She Knew All Along...  

Check out my interview with Neil Cavuto on the Fox Business Network discussing the Benghazi 
Select Committee. Despite attempts from critics to frame this investigation as unnecessary, the 
Select Committee has uncovered untold new facts that have never surfaced before. This 
includes the fact that Hillary Clinton admitted that a video had nothing to do with attack on the 
U.S. Embassy in Benghazi. Secretary Clinton sent an email to her family stating It was a planned 
attack not a protest... yet she continued to push the false video narrative to the public for weeks. 
Congress has a responsibility to hold Hillary Clinton accountable for her actions and I will 
continue to do so from my position on the House Oversight and Government Reform 
Committee.  

 

http://paulgosar.house.gov/Components/Redirect/r.aspx?ID=1963-259
http://paulgosar.house.gov/Components/Redirect/r.aspx?ID=1965-259
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It's Time to Close the Cuba Immigration Loophole 

  

For decades, Cuban aliens that touch foot on dry land have been allowed to enter the U.S. 
without passing a background check or first obtaining a visa. Many of these Cuban nationals 
have criminal backgrounds, yet, are allowed to stay in this country to work and are also put on a 
path to citizenship. This combat this issue, I introduced a bill to terminate 3 outdated policies 

http://paulgosar.house.gov/Components/Redirect/r.aspx?ID=1965-259
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http://paulgosar.house.gov/Components/Redirect/r.aspx?ID=1965-259
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that provide amnesty to Cuban aliens and are costing taxpayers billions of dollars. If President 
Obama has normalized relations with Cuba, why would we treat illegal immigrants from that 
nation any different than those from other countries? 
 
My legislation is a commonsense solution that will level the playing field and end the outdated 
policies that provide amnesty to Cuban aliens and criminals. Cuban nationals should be treated 
under the same immigration rules as any other person seeking to immigrate to the United 
States and should not receive preferential treatment. The Obama Administration continues to 
rule by executive fiat without any regard for our nation’s immigration laws or our country’s 
system of checks and balances that was established by the Constitution. Click the HERE or on 
the picture below to learn more about my bill.  
 

 I want to give a huge shout-out to my staff and volunteers who led our annual Adopt-A-

Highway clean up effort last weekend! Thanks to everyone who came out in Prescott to help 
keep Arizona beautiful! 

 

 

http://paulgosar.house.gov/Components/Redirect/r.aspx?ID=1967-259


 I hope you had a safe and enjoyable Halloween yesterday. While I didn't go trick-or-treating this 

year, if I were to dress up as the scariest thing I could imagine... it would defiantly be an 
unelected, unaccountable EPA bureaucrat. Click HERE to learn about the latest updates on my 

efforts to fight this out of control agency.  

 

 

 

 

Follow Me on INSTAGRAM 

 
 

I bet you didn't know that I am on Instagram! That is the only place to see all the behind the 
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scenes photos of everything happening on Capitol Hill. 
 

As always, you can follow everything I am working on in Arizona and Washington, D.C. through 
my website (http://gosar.house.gov) on Twitter @RepGosar, through Facebook at Representative 
Paul Gosar or on Instagram at RepGosar. 
  

Sincerely,  

 

Paul A. Gosar, D.D.S 
Member of Congress 
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